Tiffany Gray

From: National Property Office <NationalPropertyOffice@police.govt.nz>

Sent: Friday, 26 May 2023 10:21 am

To: District Plan

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Central Hawkes Bay District Plan – Recommendations on Notices of

Requirement

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Kia ora

NZ Police accepts the below recommendations to rollover/confirm designations MPOL-1 and MPOL-2.

Regards

Tim

Tim Sinclair Manager Portfolio Service Delivery National Property Office

M +64 211 936167E tim.sinclair@police.govt.nz











From: District Plan <districtplan@chbdc.govt.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 25 May 2023 12:53 pm

To: BRAY, Naomi < Naomi.Bray@police.govt.nz>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Central Hawkes Bay District Plan – Recommendations on Notices of Requirement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



25 May 2023

Dear Requiring Authority

Proposed Central Hawkes Bay District Plan – Recommendations on Notices of Requirement

This letter is to notify you of the Central Hawkes Bay District Council's recommendation on designations that were included in the Proposed Central Hawkes Bay District Plan pursuant to cl 4(5) First Schedule, Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA).

Pursuant to Clause 9(1), First Schedule and s 171 RMA, the recommendations relating to Notices of Requirement by Minister of Police are summarised below. A full copy of the Council's recommendations, including reasons for the recommendation, is <u>enclosed</u> (<u>Panel Report 7D</u>).

Notice or Requirement/Designation	Recommendation
MPOL-1 and MPOL-2	The Panel recommends that the designations be
	confirmed, with the proposed modifications.

As a Requiring Authority, Clause 13(1) First Schedule RMA requires notify Central Hawke's Bay District Council within 30 working days after receipt of this letter as to whether you accept or reject the recommendation in whole or in part. Modifications may be made only if the modification has been recommended by the Council or it is not inconsistent with the requirement as notified.

For further information please call 06 857 8060 or email districtplan@chbdc.govt.nz

Yours faithfully,

Tiffany Gray

District Plan Review Lead



District Plan
Central Hawke's Bay District Council

PO Box 127 28 - 32 Ruataniwha Street Waipawa 4210

06 857 8060

This communication, including any attachments, is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please del website.

Got an idea or feedback? Fantastic! You can let us know here



WARNING

The information contained in this email message is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged information. It may also be subject to the provisions of section 50 of the Policing Act 2008, which creates an offence to have unlawful possession of Police property. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or have received this message in error, you must not peruse, use, distribute or copy this message or any of its contents.

Also note, the views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the New Zealand Police. If you have received this message in error, please email or telephone the sender immediately